

Reaching out to transform end of life care

Dr C Beardmore Fenwycks Tekels Avenue CAMBERLEY Surrey GU15 2LA



28 November 2016

Dear Dr Beardmore,

On behalf of all of us at St Wilfrid's Hospice I would like to thank Penguins Against Cancer for your very kind and thoughtful donation of £8,000 we have received in memory of Sarah Scott. Thank you also to Andy Skyrme and Pat Gush for suggesting us and everyone who took part in the 2016 PAC Golf Tournament. That is such an incredible amount of money and based on our average costs that would be enough to support two of our patients and their families (£4026 average cost per a patient).

As you may be aware all our services are delivered free and our latest figures show that during 2015/16 we were able to care for over 1,000 patients throughout our local area who are living with a terminal illness. It costs just over £11,800 per day to run St Wilfrid's Hospice and the NHS fund only 25% of this. Your donation will help us to continue to supply our services within our community, at a time when it is most needed.

Therefore we depend on 75% of our income from those who support us by donating regularly or make one-off gifts, attend or run events, leave a gift in their will, giving to or buying from our shops, playing our lottery or visit us and enjoy our café.

You can keep up to date with the work that we do and our Fundraising events by visiting our website at www.stwhospice.org, contacting our Fundraising Team on 01323 434241, joining us on Facebook or following us on Twitter.

We would love to have an opportunity to give you a tour of the hospice and do a cheque presentation, as a way of us saying thank you. Please let me know if that would be possible. Thank you once again for your support. We greatly appreciate you thinking of St Wilfrid's Hospice at this time.

With every good wish,

Darren Maylam

Community Fundraising Manager

St Wilfrid's Hospice handles all personal data in full compliance with the Data Protection Act (1998).

80432

St Wilfrid's Hospice

1 Broadwater Way Eastbourne East Sussex BN22 9PZ

Tel: 01323 434200 Fax: 01323 640409 Email: hospice@stwhospice.org Web: www.stwhospice.org